
The Illinois Community College Faculty Association fully supports the August 26, 2021, Executive Order 2021-20--(COVID-19 EXECUTIVE ORDER NO. 87) which sets out the future expectations for masking and vaccines.

The order can be found here. 
https://www.illinois.gov/government/executive-orders/executive-order.executive-order-number-20.2021.html
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